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Comments: TO whom it may concern,

 

 

In regards to the Chugach Forest Plan Revision #40816 I feel that option B is the best answer. I have grown up in

Alaska and love to recreate in the mountains whether it be in the summer or winter. During the winter I have

enjoyed snowmobiling in Turnagain Pass, Johnsons Pass, and Lost Lake. I have also enjoyed snowboarding in

Turnagain Pass. I have been fortunate enough to experience what the Chugach National Forest has to offer and

feel it would be a shame that I could not share the adventures and beauty with my family. I have two young boys

and I cannot wait to get them out in the mountains to enjoy many different activities from snowmobiling, skiing,

and hiking.

 

Looking at options C &amp; D I feel decreasing the access to motorized use would crowd the access locations

that would be allowed. This would not only create more tension in parking lots but also funnel more people into

smaller areas and possibly creating more future problems.


